
please mention All Things Local when responding to adverts

Happy (second) 1st Birthday!
 

It has been a year since the re-opening of 
The Bulls Head following the fire back in 2006.

Thank you for your custom!

The Bulls Head
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The Bulls Head. Denby Common. Denby. Derby. DE5 8PW  01773 513000

EVERY MONDAY
LIVE JAZZ

To be enjoyed with a 
drink or sumptuous meal

From 7:30pm

SUNDAY’S
ROAST DINNERS

from £5.99
Three succulent joints

served every week

LUNCHTIME &
EARLY DINNER MENU

Two course £7.95
Served Mon - Fri
11:30am - 6:30pm

On Monday 10 March, local residents Kath and 
John Lamb of Kilburn (pictured) went along to 
The Bulls Head at Denby Common to enjoy a meal.

Here’s what Kath and John had to say:

“We’ve always enjoyed eating at The Bulls Head as it’s local and there’s such a huge choice on 
the menu.  We could eat there every night of the week for a whole month and still 
enjoy a different meal each time!  

We arrived to be shown to our table; the whole restaurant was beautifully decorated with 
balloons in celebration of their first anniversary since opening after the fire.  There was an 
envelope on each table which contained The Bulls Head’s gift to all of its customers – 
a free portrait session with a local photographic studio - a lovely surprise.

As for the meal – as usual, we weren’t disappointed.  We each had a different starter – one had 
Spicy White Crab Cakes served with salad and mayonnaise dip and the other, Melon Refresher 
– served with raspberry coulis and garnished with fruit.  We both enjoyed the boneless fillet 
of Red Snapper for our main course, which had been delicately poached and finished with 
a rich white wine and dill sauce. Although our stomachs were protesting by now, how could 
we refuse desserts??  One had Crunchie Bailey Boo – an ice cream based dessert sprinkled 
with chopped up Crunchie bars and laced with cream and Baileys – delicious.  The other had 
profiteroles …yes, all five of them!!  A beautiful evening, in a beautiful restaurant - Happy 
Anniversary to The Bulls Head, we hope to share many more with you.” 

Kath and John Lamb, Kilburn 

Good Food.... Great Service... 


